
     

    

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Friday, January 27th, 2023 
 
 

Today is our School-Wide Chinese New Year Celebration at lunch in the main quad. Come out and enjoy Chinese 

character face painting, chopstick and hacky sack competitions, Chinese calligraphy writing and paper cutting. You will 

also have the opportunity to find your zodiac sign in Chinese. There will be prizes for participation and even bigger prizes 

for winners. Wear your traditional Chinese clothing, come to have fun with us, and win a prize!  
 

Attention Cougars: Today is our Cougar Pride Spirit Day! If you are showing your spirit by wearing LOTS of RED or 

Carmel gear, head over to the spirit table by the theater during lunch for a Cougar Buck and to be entered into a drawing 

for your chance to win awesome spirit gear. Go Cougars! 
 

Did you forget your Spirit Wear?  The office carries a large supply of Charcoal Grey Hoodies, Plaid Pajama Pants, and 

Super Soft Tees for purchase. Stop by the office and get your Spirit Wear today!  
 

 Good luck to our 6th Grade Basketball Teams in their Saturday afternoon games tomorrow beginning at 1:00 on 

our home courts!  Go Cougars!!  
 

The Eighth Grade Wiffle Ball Tournament starts on Monday!  You know the drill 8th Graders! If you haven’t already 

done so, get together with your 1st period class and teacher as soon as these announcements conclude and put a team 

together.  Your team’s name should include your teacher's last name paired with a car part, such as the Morgantown 

Mufflers or the Barnesville Brake Pads.  When you come up with a good name, have your teacher send it over to Mr. 

Woodward to be entered into the tournament lineup! 
 

Students: This is a reminder that selling items to other students on campus is not allowed at any time. This includes 

candy, soda, Prime beverages, etc.  
 

FINAL COUNTDOWN TO ORDER YEARBOOKS: There are only 3 weeks left to order a 2022-2023 Yearbook! If you 

have not already secured your copy, head to our CMS webpage and click on the link to purchase your commemorative 

keepsake today!  
 

7th Graders: If you are interested in attending the East Coast Trip taking place over October Break next school year, 

you won’t want to miss the informational Zoom meeting next Wednesday, February 1st at 6:30.  During this meeting you 

will learn about the tour's destinations, activities, pricing, and how to sign-up.  The Zoom link for the meeting has been 

sent to your parents by Mr. Morgan, so make sure you sign into the meeting with them next Wednesday at 6:30pm if 

you’d like more information on the trip. 
 

Spring Sports Sign Ups are OPEN! If you’d like to participate in Tennis, Wrestling, or Track and Field, you must first be 
signed up on SportsNet.  Your parent can access SportNet under our ATHLETICS tab on the CMS website. Don’t delay in 
signing up to play on one of our wonderful spring sports! 
 

 

Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Sausage and Cheese Breakfast Pizza, Yogurt w/Granola, and Assorted Cereals. 

 Lunch: Cheesy Pull-Aparts w/ marinara sauce, Beef Taquitos, Chicken Corndog, or a Spicy Chicken Wrap. 
 

Happy Birthday to:  

And Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the weekend:  

Period 1 7:45 – 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 – 9:30 

Break 9:30 – 9:40 

Period 3  9:45 – 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 – 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 – 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 – 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 – 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 – 2:45 


